
Some Things to Know When We Are Closed to the Public: 

Curbside pick-up is available. Request your materials in advance either by placing 
holds online or calling the library.  If you place a hold on an item, please wait for 
notification from us that your item is available for pick-up before arranging pickup. 
 
All materials returned to the library are checked in, disinfected, and then quarantined 
for 24 hours before being returned to the shelves.  
 
Please remember that due dates on your items are to be honored.  Please renew 
online if needed, or call and we can assist you.  Returned items should be placed in 
the book drop in front of the library. 
 
WiFi remains accessible 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, and the password is posted 
in the window. 
 
For more information, please call us during regular hours, and we will assist you. 

 

 


